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To members of the parliamentary inquiry into Mr Pyne's Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016
I urge this committee recommends ejecting this bill. This bill would allow unborn children to be killed right up
 to the moment of birth. That in my opinion, is ignoring the rights of that unborn child. Doctors, nurses, health
 workers who would have to perform that barbaric procedure would perhaps have to do it against their
 consciences and beliefs. Not only would it affect those professionals but abortion can have serious physical and
 psychological effects on women. Thank you for being wise and rejecting this bill. Most of our society do not
 want this bill changed.
Gail de Jong
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